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I work for an Affordable Housing Management company. With the increased cost of 

labor and materials this bill would hamper our ability to maintain our apartments 

within regulatory requirements and would likely lead to deferred maintenance. For 

Management Agents and Developers of rental housing I believe this will increase the 

problem of lack of affordable housing. 


